
  forbid 1254 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  forbid 1254 # diakoluo {dee-ak-o-loo'-o}; from 1223 and 2967;
to hinder altogether, i.e. utterly prohibit: -- {forbid}.[ql

  forbid 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to
estop, i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- {forbid}, hinder, keep
from, let, not suffer, withstand.[ql

  forbidding 0209 # akolutos {ak-o-loo'-toce}; adverb from a
compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and a derivative of 2967;
in an unhindered manner, i.e. freely: -- no man {forbidding} him.
[ql

  from 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to estop,
 i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, keep {from},
let, not suffer, withstand.[ql

  him 0209 # akolutos {ak-o-loo'-toce}; adverb from a compound
of 1 (as a negative particle) and a derivative of 2967; in an
unhindered manner, i.e. freely: -- no man forbidding {him}.[ql

  hinder 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to
estop, i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, {hinder}, keep
from, let, not suffer, withstand.[ql

  keep 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to estop,
 i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, {keep} from,
let, not suffer, withstand.[ql

  let 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to estop,
i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, keep from,
{let}, not suffer, withstand.[ql

  man 0209 # akolutos {ak-o-loo'-toce}; adverb from a compound
of 1 (as a negative particle) and a derivative of 2967; in an
unhindered manner, i.e. freely: -- no {man} forbidding him.[ql

  no 0209 # akolutos {ak-o-loo'-toce}; adverb from a compound of
1 (as a negative particle) and a derivative of 2967; in an
unhindered manner, i.e. freely: -- {no} man forbidding him.[ql

  not 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to estop,
i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, keep from, let,
 {not} suffer, withstand.[ql

  suffer 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to
estop, i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, keep
from, let, not {suffer}, withstand.[ql

  withstand 2967 # koluo {ko-loo'-o}; from the base of 2849; to
estop, i.e. prevent (by word or act): -- forbid, hinder, keep
from, let, not suffer, {withstand}.[ql
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